
 
 

 
NSPAC is a volunteer organization which serves families of over 1,000 

special education  students in our school district. We provide educational 

programs, support, resources, and  networking opportunities​.  

NSPAC November Meeting 

Tuesday, November 17, 10am 

Join other NSPAC parents for our next event:  

- Get updates from NSPAC on doings in the district 

- Followed by an open session with other parents  

 

Please register for this event ​here​ or by visiting NSPAC.org 

Follow us on ​Facebook ​or at ​www.nspac.org  

Email: ​nspac1@gmail.com 

https://www.nspac.org/Registration-2
http://www.nspac.org/

